
 
 

May 29, 2003 
 
 
Mark Watkinson 
Skagit County Department of Emergency Management 
2911 East College Way, Suite B 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 
 
Mr. Watkinson, 
 
Enclosed are the completed “Local Hazard Mitigation Plan Information Forms” as 
you requested.  For security reasons the Upper Skagit Indian Tribe has not listed the 
values of individual facilities but has completed an inventory of all facilities and has 
considered these facilities in our planning and mitigation strategy development 
process.  The values of these individual facilities will be made available to FEMA 
personnel if this information is required to obtain future hazard mitigation grant 
funding. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Joe Hemmerich, Public Works Director 
Upper Skagit Indian Tribe 
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